
Villages of Carmel Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 

 
May 15, 2018 
 
 
Dear Villages of Carmel Owners: 
 
 
The technical difficulties experienced at the pool over the weekend 
have been resolved and pool access is now available to all owners that 
are current on their assessments. 
 
 
We thank EVERYONE for their patience during this process and 
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you and your 
family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tonya Martin 
 
Tonya Martin, Community Consultant 
Legacy Southwest Property Management, LP 
For the Villages of Carmel Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 

 


